
Deacon’s Dump Day - April 12, 2025


Do you have some unwanted items around your home that just need to be disposed of?  


On April 12, 2025, the Deacons are organizing a “Dump Day” to help you dispose of those 
items.  There are sign-up forms in the church foyer.  


Prior to April 12, 2025, the Deacons will be contacting you to confirm the pickup and make 
arrangements to haul away your unwanted items.


Also:  If you are willing to help the Deacons pick up and unload items on that day, please email 
any of the Deacons:


• James Bukle - Deacon Chair - jbukle@gmail.com 

• Ryan Ellison - ryancraigellison@gmail.com 

• Phil McClusky - phillipstephanie@gmail.com 

• Paul Northcutt - penorth70@gmail.com 
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